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Hi Laurie, WDFW is concerned with the amount of Nutrient monitoring that is in the draft permit.
The current draft requires monitoring anytime fish is being fed which will be year around at 5 of the
9 facilities listed for WDFW. The permit also requires twice a month sampling.
 
We would like to understand the rational for year around sampling and sampling twice a month. This
will be very costly and time consuming and want to better understand the need.
 
Thanks
 
EK
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